
AUST CSE Girls Team (Code_Red) participated in the 

“NSU INTER-UNIVERSITY GIRLS’ PROGRAMMING CONTEST 2019 (NSU-IUGPC’19)” 

 

“Inter-University Girls’ Programming Contest, Season 2 (NSU-IUGPC’19)”, organized by 

NSU ACM-W Student Chapter, North South University (NSU), was held on 19 July, 2019 at 

the permanent campus of NSU, Basundhara R/A, Dhaka. Based on the result of “National 

Girls’ Programming Contest”, one team (Code_Red) from the Department of Computer 

Science and Engineering (CSE), AUST, participated in the contest along with 77 other teams 

(total 78 teams) from top universities of Bangladesh. The team solved 4 out of 10 problems 

and secured the 40th place.   

 

Sl. No. Team Name Position 

1. Code_Red 40 

  

  

 


